
	

	

 
 

FREE SJU YOUTH CLINIC 
	
	
	
When:	Directly	following	our	4pm	game	vs.	Duquesne	on	Friday,	April	
15th.		
	
Where:	Sweeney	Field		
	
Who:	1st	–	6th	graders	of	all	levels!		
	
	

We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	participate	in	our	free	youth	lacrosse	
clinic	at	St.	Joseph’s	University.	This	clinic	will	be	an	awesome	
opportunity	for	your	youth	laxer	to	come	out	and	enjoy	working	with	
our	student	athletes	here	at	SJU!	The	players	will	be	split	into	groups	by	
age,	and	have	the	chance	to	work	on	the	basic	skills	of	lacrosse	(passing,	
catching,	shooting,	ground	balls)	&	enjoy	fun	competitions!		

Come	out	and	take	advantage	of	this	opportunity	to	get	to	know	
our	Hawk	Family!	
	
	  
 


